Fly Line

A Monthly Newsletter July 2011

Club Officers and Directors

President	Larry Johnson	1-620-252-8729
Vice-President	Riley Osborn	1-918-333-5646
	Dennis Kidd	1-620-879-2500
Sec. / Treas.	Gary Kilpatrick	918-333-8781
Fly Line Editor	Lents Prendergast	Cell-1-918-214-3450
Directors	Bobby Donnell	918-331-5983
	Lary Smith	
	Ed Hinton	918-336-6456
	Shawn Childress	918-333-3894
	Gene Holland	1-918-661-4035



Meetings at East Side Arvest Bank at 7 P.M. First Tuesday of the Month

July 5th Regular meeting Arvest East Bank 7:00 PM

July 16th Outing Altamont Lake

July_21 Flytying 7:00 PM Arvest East Bank

The next outing for July is set for the 16th and hope as many of you that can attend do so. Due to the heat we might as well go at it early and try to finish around noon or earlier. If enough interest is shown we can catch and cook for lunch and head for the house for some cool air. Hope to see you all there.

Well, we are in the throws of summer. The heat makes one go early and finish early but still some great fishing to be had. Hope everyone is making the most out of it. The club outing was a rousing success with a great group of club members present. A really nice table lunch at noon and thanks go to everyone who contributed food and thanks to Riley Osborn for some fresh desert. The heat was extreme and just about everyone left after lunch so we passed on the fish fry till the next outing in July at Altamont Lake on the 16th of July. I am thinking that due to the heat if it is still present that we will start fishing early and finish around noon or earlier if it becomes unbearable. Hope to see all o you at the next meeting on July 5th. Keep on fishing and tying and try to keep those lines tight. Larry

PRESIDENT'S CORNER



LARRY JOHNSON PRESIDENT'S RAMBLINGS

Don't forget that August is the time we set aside for the annual Oklahoma
Firefighter's Burn Camp and we will be notifying all club members of the date and times. Please check the web site for further updates. Hope everyone can set aside a little time for a great cause.

The June outing at Osage Hills Lookout Lake was a great day if you liked hot weather. A few campers and lots of club members were present for a good day on and in the water. Fishing was a great success and we had a lot of fish to fry for the evening meal. The only thing that put a wrinkle in the plans was the heat. Very hot day, and after lunch most of the members left for some cool air at home or other plans that had already been made. The fish fry was cancelled due to the heat and no one was left to eat. We can try again at the next outing I am sure. Thanks to all who participated and

the table lunch was as good as it gets. Thanks to Richard Johnson for the ham and the cheese, Riley Osborn for the fruit dessert and Richard Cain for a great camp site in the shade. I am sorry that all of the club members were not notified of the hour the gates at the Lake were to be opened and closed. We will be more informative the next time.

A great big thank you goes out to Richard Cain for a great presentation at our June meeting. I think we all feel a little bit better about tying flies for a charity that we all know something about and that they are used in a manner that makes us feel better about ourselves. I hope everyone supports the next tie in so we can again do some great work for great charities. Thanks again to Richard for doing such a great job.





Who's Coming to Conclave 2011?

Coming to the 2011 Southern Council Conclave and Fly Fishing Fair, Captain Amanda Switzer. A saltwater fly guide specializing in northeast coast striper sight fishing on the flats, and pelagic species in the open water.

Amanda will be offering a Conclave presentation on fishing the flats for Striped Bass. She will cover all aspects of the sport, rods, lines, rigging, flies, how to find fish, fishing conditions and expectations. Many of her tips will be ubiquitous to all sight fishing as well. If you have ever had an interest in pursuing this great sport fish now would be the time to greatly shorten the learning curve. Additional information is posted at http://www.southerncouncilfff.org/conclave/2011/index.php.

Bartlesville Green Country Flyfishers dues are \$\frac{\$16}{},\$ and most of our members pay in December and January. You can pay at the meeting or mail to Gary Kilpatrick, 1230 Dogwood Court, Bartlesville, OK. 74006.

The Flyline Newsletter of the GREEN COUNTRY FLYFISHERS P. O. Box 1053 Bartlesville, OK 74005

GCF supports Catch and Release



Time spent fishing is time well spent